
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Happy New Year! 

 

As we begin the new year, it is with great pleasure that I reflect on our 

exceptional start to 2025 at Mawnan CE VA Primary School. The first 

week back has been nothing short of wonderful, with both children and 

adults alike demonstrating enthusiasm for their return to our vibrant 

learning community. 

 

The seamless transition back into our daily routines is a testament to the 

resilience and adaptability of our children. Their eagerness to engage 

with their learning and reconnect with their friends has been a joy to 

observe. 

 

I am particularly impressed by the unwavering kindness our children 

continue to exhibit. Their impeccable behaviour serves as a shining 

example of the values we hold dear at Mawnan. The enthusiasm they 

bring to their learning experiences is both infectious and commendable. 

They are shining! 

 

Here’s to a year of continued growth, achievement, and the joy of 

learning. 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

 

Miss Pridmore 
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Holidays during Term Time 

Mawnan School has always placed great importance on regular 

attendance and its positive impact on students’ academic progress and 

overall development. Consistent attendance is crucial to ensure that 

children receive the education they deserve and have the best 

opportunity to reach their full potential.  The schools policy regarding family 

holidays during term time is in line with the guidelines set by the Department 

for Education.  

 

We can only authorise absences in exceptional circumstances, such as 

family bereavement or illness. Absences for reasons such as family holidays, 

birthdays, or visiting relatives are considered unauthorised and may 

result in penalties from the local authority. 

 

We strongly encourage you to plan family holidays during the designated 

school breaks to ensure your child does not miss out on valuable 

learning experiences. 

 

We understand that there may be unique situations where taking a 

holiday during term time cannot be avoided. In such cases, we kindly 

request that you submit a ‘request for leave during term time form’ the 

school office, explaining the exceptional circumstances and providing 

any supporting documents.  

 

Please note that each request will be considered on an individual basis and 

that absence for holidays during term time cannot be authorised. Your 

commitment to your child’s education is greatly appreciated, and together, 

we can ensure their success. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Admissions for Primary September 2025 
 

Starting infant/primary school 

For children born between 1 September 2020 and 31 August 2021. 

Application deadline: 15 January 2025. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Breakfast Club Bookings 

Our new Breakfast Club booking system appears to be working well. All 

bookings are now made via Parent Pay in the same way as lunches. 

Choose the Breakfast Club option in the Make Bookings drop down, click 

make or view bookings and select the days you wish your child to be booked 

in by clicking “Book a Session” and save.  

All bookings MUST be made by 9pm in order for your child to attend 

Breakfast Club the following day.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NHS statistics indicate that the need for mental health support for children 

and young people in the UK is higher than ever, with 1 in 6 children (16%) 

reported as being in need of such help. Unchecked worry and anxiety in 

under-18s is a key contributor to this figure, with roughly 4 in 10 children 

(37.4%) saying they don’t receive regular support from their school or college 

      

While everyone feels a touch of concern over the future now and then, 

chronic worry and anxiety can feel unending   This can cause significant 

damage to young people’s wellbeing – such as losing sleep, feeling 

emotionally drained, and having their school grades impacted          It's vital 

that children and young people suffering from worry and anxiety have 

effective tools to manage their fears and regain control, and know when to 

seek further help. This Wake Up Wednesday, we’re offering expert guidance 

on how to provide that support. 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

After School Clubs Spring Term 1 

Our After School Clubs will start Week Beginning 13th January 2025. 

Netball and Chillax Club will start week commencing 20th January. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Mawnan Panto Ticket Sales  

Mawnan Panto Ticket Sales for the Matinee Performance of "Ali Baba and the Forty 

Thieves"  

The PTA will be selling tickets for the Matinee Panto performance (Sat, 8th February, 

2:15pm) of "Ali Baba and the Forty Thieves" Tickets are £5 each. 

How to Purchase Tickets: 

• Exact Cash: Tickets can be purchased from the school office. Please bring the 

correct amount. 

• After School Sales: The PTA will also be selling tickets after school at home time a 

couple of days next week (dates to be confirmed on dojo). Cash only (exact not 

required).Don't miss out - tickets go fast for the only daytime performance!  


